Book Week 2018
‘Wonderful Words’

Dear Parents/Carers,
Words are everywhere! Our focus for Book Week will be on developing the children’s knowledge of words to broaden their use of vocabulary. 
This will help the children when reading for understanding and up levelling their writing to make it more interesting and lively. In addition, focusing on extending their range of vocabulary will develop your child’s talking and explanation skills. This will also help make your child become more articulate. 

We will be completing a range of activities to help us learn new and exciting words in a fun and interactive way. There is a list of activities below that we need your help with to support your child. 

Homework

Homework this week will be to make a word bottle.  There will be a winner from each class for the Wackiest Word Bottle. Words should be used that is appropriate for your child to learn. It may be based on previous homework spelling words or based on words from a book your child is reading, key vocabulary from the class topic or random wow words that link to a book or novel. 
1. Use an empty clean plastic bottle. 
2. Write or type 10 words on paper/card and then stick paperclips to the words (The paper clips are to provide a weight for the words to allow them to be seen).
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Fill up the bottle with various materials that you can find. E.g. pasta, glitter, beads, sand or old buttons.    
4. Then pop the word cards in the bottle.
5. Close the lid on tight. 

6. Enjoy your Word bottle by turning the bottle to allow all the words to come to the surface. 
Dress up as a word 
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On Friday there will be a Wonderful Word Walk that will take place in the school. The children have to dress up as a word or words. There costume should reflect their chosen word and the word should be displayed on them or on a sign. There will be prizes for the Most imaginative and Wow Word Costume for each class. Children who wish to dress up should pay £1 to the school. All donations will be used toward resources for reading. 
Thank you for your support, 
The Library Group and Miss Watson
